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2022 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

PRESIDENT     Ronnie Brown 

VICE PRESIDENT      Paulette Lindley 

SECRETARY      John Pearce  

TREASURER     Pat Hogan 

CLUB CAPTAIN     Les Nicholson  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS  

    Rebecca Hillier 

    Rick Pask 

    Kevin Lindsay 

   

OCTOBER 2022 FIXTURES  
SATURDAY 1st 

Monthly Medal – Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 
SUNDAY 2nd 
Single Stableford 
 
SATURDAY 8th 

Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 
SUNDAY 9th 
Single Stableford 
 
SATURDAY 15th 

4BBB Stableford 

Trophy Donor - Club 
 
SUNDAY 16th 
4BBB Stroke 

 

SATURDAY 22nd 

SINGLE  STROKE 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 
SUNDAY 23rd 

Single Stableford 

 

SATURDAY 29th 

Single Stroke 

Trophy Donor – Club 
 
SUNDAY 30th 
Age Open Championships  

Gross & Nett Events 

Trophy Donors – Mel Howe & Jeff 

Faulkner 

 

 

 

The Clubhouse is now OPEN 7 days a week 

 

Playing on our Course 
All members (Full, Bulk, Social and Lifestyle) are advised that 

upon arrival, you are required to attend the new Golf Shop in 

the Clubhouse and book in before going on to the course for any 

round of golf. This also includes the use of the practice facilities 

and is necessary for everyone’s safety and wellbeing. 

Lifestyle Members are also reminded to swipe their card each & 

every time they attend. 

 

AGM 

The AGM was held on Sunday 18th September. 

Unfortunately, only 12 members were present for the meeting. 

John Pearce has stepped down from the Presidents role to 

undertake the position of Venue Manager. Thank you to John 

for his past few years in his role as Club President. 

We welcome Ronnie Brown as our new President, Paulette 

Lindley as Vice President, John Pearce as Secretary, Pat Hogan as 

Treasurer and Les Nicholson as Captain. Zoey Bozwyk is 

continuing in her role as Events manager. 

Committee members are – Rick Pask, Rebecca Hillier & Kevin 

Lindsay.   

Congratulations to all our committee members and a special 

thank you to Zoey Bozwyk (Secretary) and Steve Griffiths 

(Committee member) for the past 12 months. 

 

Update 
 

Whippy Griggs was held on the 2nd of September. Everybody had 
a great time, and we look forward to having Whippy back next 
time he is in our area. 
 

Eskies 
Any members who may have any of the club eskies at home, 

could you please return to club. 

 Any members who may have some small eskies they no longer 

need, the club would welcome the donation. 


